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To my dear constituents,

 

Our state is now the epicenter of the COVID-19 pandemic. We need to act now to strengthen

New York’s healthcare system.
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Thank you to the elected officials in NY who joined me in this letter asking Governor Cuomo

to ensure that our hospitals receive ALL available resources.

Your Senator,

Julia

https://www.nysenate.gov/sites/default/files/article/attachment/ltr_to_gov._cuomo_re-_funding_in_hr6201_3.2020.pdf

